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re: E41 Paget Road Wivenhoe and E42 Sand Pit Alresford pedestrian crossings

To the Secretary of State for Transport
rrom sane oisc, [
| wish to oppose the closing of the two level crossings, E41 and E42.

E41 Paget Road Wivenhoe: This is an important link for residents and has been in place since the railway
was built. It has an excellent safety record. :

E42 Sand Pit Alresford: This is used by walkers. The line of sight is excellent. Using this crossing is less
dangerous than the suggested diversion using the railway bridge on a busy road with no pavements.
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